
During this pandemic, Dr. Velmina Rivera  will be available 
via Telehealth from 8AM to 4PM,  Monday through Friday 
for virtual visits or medical questions through the Zoom 
application (see below).  

Please call Dr. Rivera at 856-651-8976  but download the 
Zoom application before you call the doctor.  

Please continue good hand washing and do your part 
following the social distancing guidelines.  Your health and 
your family’s health depends on this.  We wish you wellness 
during these uncertain times.  
Again, please call 856-651-8976 for any medical 
questions or concerns.
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